





























PRESS RELEASE

















Request for delisting from Stockholm Stock Exchange O-List





The Board of Directors of Tidnings AB Marieberg today submitted a request to the Stockholm Stock Exchange for delisting of the companyÕs shares from the O-List as 


of July 8, 1998.





The reason for the request is that AB Bonnierfšretagen now directly or indirectly controls 96.4 percent of the shares in Tidnings AB Marieberg, with 98.5 percent of 


the votes. AB Bonnierfšretagen has also decided to exercise its rights pursuant to Chap. 14 ¤31 of the Swedish Companies Act to redeem the shares outstanding.





Stockholm, June 25, 1998





Tidnings AB Marieberg  
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